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It is vital for Australian thoroughbred racing and export of valuable racehorses
that no mining activities are allowed to take place in Hunter Valley where most
of the breeding and preparation of world famous Australian thoroughbreds are
made.

A mining project in the area would most probably cause the breeding industry
to relocate to another area most probably away from Australia with the loss of

a profitable and glorious export activity aside from the wrecking of the beautiful
valley!

L V Pearson





